
 

 

 
 
  

In May we had our first luncheon meeting at our new location, the First Presbyterian 

Church,  404 N. Alamo St., San Antonio, TX 78205.   We began 

gathering at 11:30AM and the meeting ended promptly at 1:00PM.  

An overflow crowd heard a fascinating presentation by Compa-

triot Ray Wall on the Battle of Kings Mountain.  Did anyone pick 

up the park brochure handed out?  If so, please return it at the 

next  luncheon.   Also, Compatriot 

John Knobelsdorf received his membership certificate.  He 

provided a brief history of his patriot ancestor and family 

name.    Make reservations now for our June meeting.   The 

deadline for reservations is Thursday, June 16th—contact  

George Harcourt by phone at  822-1960 or email at  

gharcourt@satx.rr.com.   

Speaker:   Marc Collins portraying General George Washington 

Location:  First Presbyterian Church   Date, Time:  June 21, 11:30AM 

Reservation deadline:  June 16  Cost:  $10 per person—bring guests! 

Downtown Luncheon a Success! 

The Sons of the American Revo-
lution (SAR) is a historical, edu-
cational, and patriotic organiza-
tion.  We seek to maintain and 
promote: 

• The institutions of Ameri-
can freedom 

• An appreciation for true 
patriotism 

• A respect for our national 
symbols 

• The value of American 
citizenship 

• The unifying force that has 
created one nation and one 
people from many 

Luncheons 1
SAR mission 1 

News Release 2 

Question and Answer 3 

Chapter Officers 4 Important Dates 
June 14—Flag Day 

June 24—Executive committee meeting, 11:30AM, Denny’s  on Blanco inside Loop 410 

July 4—Independence Day—Our color guard will participate in ceremonies at Fort Sam Houston 
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SAR Insignia—Libertas et Patria 

Fourth of July "Salute to the Union" 
at Fort Sam Houston 
 

    A display of the fifty state flags will grace the main post 
flagpole as Fort Sam Houston salutes the two hundred and twenty-
eight anniversary of the Declaration of Independence on Monday, 
July 4th at 11:30 a.m., at the main post flagpole on Stanley Road.   

    The traditional ceremony will feature a cannon salute to the 
Union fired in succession for each of the fifty states starting 
with Delaware. The ceremony will also include the ringing of a 
commemorative bell thirteen times to commemorate the original 13 
colonies which first formed the United States of America.    

    The Army Medical Command Band will perform patriotic music 
before and after the ceremony.  

  The public is invited to this patriotic event. 

    Vehicles without Department of Defense vehicle decals will 
enter Fort Sam Houston at the Walters Street exit off Interstate 
35.   

Current and former Chapter Presidents cutting Chapter birthday cake in April 2005   

(left to right, Ed Butler, Jim Massingill, George Harcourt, Stephen Rohrbough, Joe Ware, John Wilmeth) 

Our Chapter color guard will attend the ceremony at Fort Sam Houston thanks to the efforts of  Compatriot 
Ed Heath. 

The ceremony will take place at the main flagpole on Stanley road---there is parking across the street.    We 
have been included in their program----to ring the bell 13 times representing the 13 original  states. 
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We encourage and welcome new members.  For information on how to join, please contact any of the 
Chapter officers.   

WWI and WWII Veterans—SAR National Wants You 

 

Compatriots, 

I am gathering information on our veterans.  If you have served during either World I or II, please contact me.  While I would prefer email, a 
telephone call is acceptable. 

Please do not reply to the address from which this email was received, 

ADDRESS ALL REPLIES TO: 

jrandall@sar.org 

Thank you for your assistance and past service. 

James N. (Jim) Randall 

Chief Operating Officer/Executive Director 

The National Society of the Sons of the American Revolution, 1000 South 4th St., Louisville, KY  40203 

Tel. (502) 589-1776/ Fax (502) 589-1671 

 

Our next meeting is in September.  
Mark your calendars for Sept. 20th.   

 QUESTION: In 1776 the United Colonies declared independence from the State of Great 
Britain and George Washington was appointed Commander-in-Chief of the Continental 
Army. Who presided over the Continental Congress during the fourteen years before 
George Washington was elected President and took office in 1790?  

Answer:  Peyton Randolph of Virginia served as President from 
September 4 to October 21, 1774, resigning due to poor health.  
Henry Middleton of South Carolina was President from Octo-
ber 22, 1774, until the Second Continental Congress started. 
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We honor our 
patriot ancestors.   
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President:  George W. Harcourt  

210 822 1960 / gharcourt@satx.rr.com 

 

Vice President:  Col. Perry H. Burnham  

210 342 1864 /  

 

Treasurer:  Jerry A. Higginson, Jr. 

210 666 3321 / jhigginson@aol.com 

 

Genealogist:  John R. Wilmeth, Sr. 

210 828 7665 / Jrw78209@aol.com 

 

Chaplain:  Allen P. Price 

210 656 5461 /  

 

 

Historian:  Jimmie D. Massingill 

210 520 8525 / j_massingill@earthlink.net 

 

Seargeant-at-Arms:  Frank Rohrbough 

/frankr@gvtc.com 

 

Recording and Corresponding Secretary:  Dogan A. Perese 

210 826 5633 / dogan@perese.com 

 

 

 


